
Child Information Sharing

Our aim is giving 
children and young 
people the best 
chance to thrive and 
live safe, fulfilling, 
and happy lives.

For more information about  
Child Information Sharing:

Call us: 
1800 549 646

Write to us: 
cisandfvis@education.vic.gov.au

Visit the website: 
vic.gov.au/child-information-sharing-scheme

Information cannot be 
shared unless it’s being 

used to promote the 
wellbeing or safety of 

children. There are strict 
rules around what can be 
shared and who can share 

that information.

What is Child Information 
Sharing?

Child Information Sharing allows certain 
professionals like teachers and nurses to share 
their experience and knowledge about a child 
with each other.  

By sharing this information, professionals can 
paint a more complete picture of a child and 
better understand how they can support the 
child’s wellbeing or safety. 

Why is it important? 

Children may need support at some stage in 
their lives. Child Information Sharing helps 
services provide this support by: 

•	 Working together to help children and young 
people thrive

•	 Helping children receive the best support 
across services 

•	 Seeing the full picture of children they  
work with


